
 

 
 

KENYA TRADE NETWORK AGENCY (KENTRADE) 

 

COFFEE DIRECTORATE 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

TO 

ALL COFFEE DEALERS 
 

Notice is hereby given that effective from 1st July 2015, new applications for 
the following Coffee Import & Export documents will only be processed 
through the Kenya National Electronic Single Window System (KNESWS) 
also known as the Kenya TradeNet System; 

1. Certificate of Import 
2. Certificate of Export 
3. Certificate of Origin 

 

Kindly note that manual (paper) applications for the above documents 
will not be accepted from 1st July 2015. You are further requested to ensure 
that you are duly registered to access the KenyaTradeNet System. To be 
registered kindly access the online registration form on the following URL: 
www.kentrade.go.ke/registration. 

In readiness for the transition to the Electronic platform, AFFA Coffee 
Directorate hereby invites all Coffee Dealers to a Sensitisation Workshop to 
be held at the Hilton Hotel, Nairobi on Monday, 15th June 2015 from 
10:00am to 1:00pm.  Kindly send a suitable representative. 

For further enquiries, please contact Mr. James Nzomo on 0721 557895 and 
at james.mwanza@coffeeboardkenya.co.ke & KENTRADE Contact Centre on 
+254 (20) 4965000/ 0709 950000 and through email: 
contactcentre@kentrade.go.ke. 
 

Issued jointly by 
 

INTERIM HEAD – AFFA COFFEE DIRECTORATE 
& 

AG. CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER – KENTRADE 
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